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Car numbers are owned by Riverhead Raceway.
The listed car owner holds the rights to an assigned number.

1. All competitors must renew their numbers each year.
2. You must complete the online registration Form by March 31, 2024, to retain

your car number for the 2024 season. After March 31st, 2024, the Number
is back in circulation and is available for immediate use. You must have
completed 25% of your events during the 2023 season to be considered
“previous year”. If the Registration Form is returned to Riverhead Raceway
before March 31, 2024, the registration fee is $52.00. After April 15th, the
fee will increase.

3. No duplicate numbers will be permitted at any time in any division.
4. A maximum of two (2) digits will be permitted. NO LETTERS
5. Riverhead Raceway owns the rights to all numbers and reserves the right to

revoke, reassign or transfer car numbers to another car owner at any time.
6. The person(s) designated as the car owner holds the rights to the car

number. Any change or transfer of car number(s) must be approved by the
listed car owner and accompanied by an additional fee.

7. Car numbers are non-assignable and non-transferable, except by Riverhead
Raceway.

8. Numbers are not automatically renewed.
9. Riverhead Raceway reserves the right to assign number colors.
10. If your car does not compete within the first three (3) events of the season,

the number may be reassigned to another car owner.
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